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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

12 November 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No.4Y4 , s. 2024

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 938, S. 2024 RE: MONITORING
AND EVALUATION OF DEPED COMPUTERIZATION PROGRAM (DCP)
IMPLEMENTATION IN SCHOOLS

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary & Secondary School Heads
District/School ICT Coordinators
District/School Property Custodian
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to Division Memorandum No. 938, s. 2024, re: “Monitoring and Evaluation of
DepEd Computerization Program (DCP) Implementation in Schools”, please be informed
that the schedule for the DCP Monitoring in the Alabat, Perez, and Quezon Districts
has been cancelled due to Typhoon “Nika and Ofel”. The new schedule for monitoring
will be announce via facebook messenger in the designated group chat on DCP 4th

Congressional District.

2. Other provisions stated on the previous Memorandurn remains the same.

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

ROMME( ~BAUTISTA, CESO y 6

Schools Division Superintendent
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